
R.S.C.D.S. Winchester Branch

1St September 2023

Welcome Back

Hello Dancer,

I’m sure you’re all looking forward to getting back to dancing in Winchester after

the summer break. Our first class is on Tuesday, 5th September from 7.30 p.m. to

9.30 p.m. at St Peter’s School.

Autumn Dance, Saturday 30th September

Tickets are on sale for the Autumn Dance on Saturday 30th September. This year,

the dance is at St Peter’s School from 6.00-9.30 p.m. We’re delighted again to

have live music from Ian and Judith Muir. Tickets cost £10. The programme is

attached; please contact Wendy wendy@mumford.com for your ticket.

If you don’t know all (or any) of the dances, they will be re-capped on the night of

the ball and practised at our classes beforehand.

Class Fees

This is where I need to say that our fees will be changing from September, which

always means they’re going up! We have been able to maintain our fees for many

years but have agreed to an increase of £1. From next week, class fees will be £5

per class or £4 for RSCDS members for the coming year.

The majority of our dancers are also society members and annual fees are now

due. RSCDS subscription this year is £26 for single members and £42 for joint

members. Joining the society, supports the future of Scottish Country Dancing

worldwide and can also make financial sense because of the £1 reduction on all

classes through the year. To pay your RSCDS subscription, please contact Jenny,

our Membership Secretary at the next class or on jennyrscds@gmail.com
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We have a great programme of dancing lined up for the coming year including the

St Andrew’s Afternoon Tea Dance on Sunday, 26th November.

Hoping to see you all next week (Tuesday, 5th September) at our first class of the

Autumn Term.

Regards, Camilla

P.S. Dance Tickets and RSCDS Membership Subscriptions may be paid electronically

by bank transfer.

Our account name: RSCDS Winchester Branch

Account Number: 81125186

Sort Code: 60-01-17

Please include a reference note to identify who you are and what the payment is

for (e.g. JackSUB or JillDANCE). It’s useful to email Jenny jennyrscds@gmail.com or

Wendy wendy@mumford.com or our treasurer Nigel nige5cwrt@btinternet.com

when you’ve completed the transaction so they can look out for it.

Alternatively, you can continue to pay with cash or a cheque at classes.

Please note, for those that dance on Wednesdays, that there is no class on

Wednesday 6th September. Wednesday classes begin on 20th September.
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